
  

 
 

Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567     F 303.832.8106 
Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216 https://drms.colorado.gov 

Jared S. Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director 

 

 

 
 
March 23, 2023 

Michael LeMonds 
Holcim-WCR, Inc. 
8700 Bryn Mawr Avenue, Suite 300 
Chicago, IL 60631 

Re: Phillips Ranch Property Gravel Pit #2, Permit No. M-2000-046;  
 Succession of Operators (SO-1) Decision Date Extension Approval  
 
Dear Mr. LeMonds, 
 
On March 21, 2023 the Division received an emailed request from Wyatt Webster (Holcim-WCR) 
for an extension to the decision date for the subject permit transfer.  The Division hereby approves 
their request for an extension to May 31, 2023.    

Please keep in mind May 31st is the new decision date.  The Division will need time to review your 
completeness responses prior to issuing a decision, preferably two weeks, but a minimum of one 
week.  We would ask that your adequacy response be received no later than May 24, 2023. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 328-5229. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
 Sara Stevenson-Benn, DRMS 
 DRMS file 
 Wyatt Webster, Holcim-WCR 
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